November 1, 2005

Charles E. Dyson
Janirve Foundation

1 North Pack Square

Suite 416

Asheville, NC  28801

Dear Charles:

Thanks for all of your time last week.  Rick, Robert and I really appreciate all you have done for the Chamber and Advantage Asheville and your great advice and counsel as we prepare to approach the Foundation for further support.  Per your direction, we should be able to get back with you in a few weeks with some additional detail on the workforce imitative for you to “eyeball” before we submit our formal request.

Our plan will be to submit a formal request by your December 1 deadline, for consideration in the first quarter of 2006.  Ideally, we can fashion an appropriate request at the $500,000 level for the foundation board’s consideration.

Thanks again for all of your time and assistance.  You can anticipate seeing something more from us in a few weeks.

Best regards,
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Robert A. Radcliff

Principal
Resource Development Group, Inc.

CC:  
Richard Lutovsky

Robert Sipes
Dana Stonestreet
Executive Vice President/COO

PO Box 10

10 Woodfin Street

Asheville, NC  28802

Dear Dana:

Thanks to you, Ed, Roger and Alice for all of your time last week.  Rick, Fred and I really appreciate the time and attention you are giving this request.

As requested, Rick will be providing some renderings of the signage for you to review as soon as possible.  Once that is complete, I will make sure Mike Dryden follows-up to cover any other loose ends and finalize Home Trust Banks new commitment to Advantage Asheville.

Home Trust has been a great supporter of the Chamber over the years and we truly appreciate your consideration of this very important request for future support.  Thanks again for all of your time.  You should be seeing more very soon.

Best regards,
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Robert A. Radcliff
Principal

Resource Development Group, Inc.

CC:  
Richard Lutovsky

Robert Sipes

